
PC Club Meeting 

Tuesday, November 13th, CH 7 @ 7PM  

Guest Speaker, Author/Trainer Abby Stokes 

 
 

Attend this final 2018 General Meeting to hear (via live broadcast) nationally known 

author, lecturer and trainer – Abby Stokes.  Her topic is How safe is Social Media 

Now and what you can do to protect yourself.  This informative presentation will 

address Instagram, Twitter, and Facebook.  

Get practical tips and guidance straight from a chapter of the latest Revision to her 

bestselling computer book for Seniors – “Is This Thing On?” 

All Laguna Woods residents are welcome! 
Questions: E-mail – president@thepcclub.org  

 

Free Door Prize drawing for PC Club members! 

Renew membership for 2019 (or join the PC Club) at the meeting 
or in the PC Workshop - still only $10.00 for a whole year, not 

the calendar year! 
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